
From: christine o'connor [mailto:chrisbboc@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 7:29 AM 
To: Acquaviva, Brenda 
Subject: ZBA11-019 
 
Hello Brenda. 
 
I am writing in regard to the request filed by the owners of 912 Daniel St. to alter a structure on their 
property. 
I would like to say that I fully support this requested change.  Chris and Trudy (the owners) have a lovely 
house, and I'm sure that any changes they wish to make would only help to make our street even more 
beautiful.  Thank you for taking the time to read this email. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Christine O'Connor 
902 Daniel St. 
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